	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	09.11.2018
	Swimming at Tritlington
	Rec – Year 1 & 2
	AUTUMN 10
	YES


Dear Parent/Carer

After speaking to some parents at the first swimming session on Thursday 8th November we would like to gather views from the parent body about Reception to Year 2 children going swimming over a 12 week period for the rest of this term and the first half of the Spring term.  As it is a statutory part of the curriculum for Year 3 and 4 we have no choice but to provide this opportunity for the children, however we do have some flexibility for Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children.  Historically this has always been offered to the whole school but we feel it is now timely to ask parents how they feel about it.  Please share your views to the questions below.  We would be grateful to receive your replies by Friday 16th November, after which we will feedback to you.
1.  Please tell us which year group your child is in.   ____________________________
2.  If your child is in Reception, Year 1 or Year 2 would your preferred option be to  continue with these sessions or not?  Please note, if the children are to stay at school for these afternoons, this session would be replaced by a second PE lesson for the first hour as this is their statutory entitlement and then a further academic lesson.
    Yes – we would prefer to continue with these sessions 


     No – we would prefer our child to stay at school
3.  Any other comments.

Yours faithfully,

K Stephenson

Senior Teacher  / 

PE Co-ordinator

GEN-AUTUMN10

